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Please support HB2977.  The revenue received due to its passage will help Oregon 

wildlife have a better chance of surviving in these current times of population 

increase and possible changing climate. As a result of passing this measure, funds 

can be provided to help with habitat loss and measures that will recognize the 

importance of Oregon wildlife and their needs.   Thank you!   Beatrice Frederickson 


